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Dear Consultee 
 
Statutory Consultation – New Intensive Support Provision (ISP) at Kinross High 
School  
 
The Learning & Families Committee of Perth and Kinross Council has agreed the 
requirement for a new ISP to be established at Kinross High School.  The Council is 
now undertaking a statutory consultation on the following proposal: 
 

 To permanently establish a new ISP within the existing site at Kinross High 
School for pupils with Additional Support Needs with effect from January 2026. 
 

The full details of the proposal will be published in a statutory Proposal Paper.  The 
Proposal Paper will provide details of the process for this proposal, the consultation 
timescales and how you can respond to this proposal.  The Proposal Paper can be 
accessed on the Council’s website from Monday 24 March 2025: 
 
www.pkc.gov.uk and then following the links Schools and Learning > School Estate 
Reviews – Current Consultations 
 
If you do not have access to the Council’s website and would like a copy of this paper 
sent to you, please email FBSStatconsultations@pkc.gov.uk  
 
A public meeting will also be held as follows: 

 
ICT Suite, Kinross High School, Loch Leven Community Campus, Muirs, Kinross, 
KY13 8FQ  
Wednesday 23 April 2025 at 7pm  
                                       
 
As your child currently attends the school where a new ISP will be established, we 
recognise that you may have questions about these changes, therefore this meeting 
will be an opportunity for interested parties to discuss the proposals and have their 
views recorded so they can be taken into account as part of the consultation process.   
 
Should you wish to attend the public meetings, please book a place by completing the 
online form on the Council’s School Estate – Transformation, Proposals and 
Consultations website page (as above) or by emailing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Education and Learning (Chief Education 
Officer)  
Strategic Lead – David Macluskey  
 
2 High Street, PERTH, PH1 5PH 
Tel 01738 475000  www.pkc.gov.uk  
 
Contact  Fiona MacKay 
Tel                        01738 475057 
   
Email: FBSStatConsultations@pkc.gov.uk 
 
Our ref 
 

 
DM/FM 

Date 20 March 2025 

Delayed Office Opening 
for Employee Training 
This office will be closed from 
8.45 am - 11.00 am on the first 
Thursday of each month. 
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FBSStatconsultations@pkc.gov.uk  to ensure attendee numbers can be managed at 
the venue. 
 
The consultation period will run from Monday 24 March 2025 until Friday 23 May 
2025.  Any views on the proposal, or any alternatives, must be submitted no later 
than Friday 23 May 2025 online at www.pkc.gov.uk , by email to 
FBSStatConsultations@pkc.gov.uk or in writing to Kinross High School ISP 
Consultation, Education and Learning, 2 High Street, Perth, PH1 5PH. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

David Macluskey 
Strategic Lead: Education and Learning (Chief Education Officer) 
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